
January 2024 Board Report

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High Principal

School Improvement
● During the January 3rd TI, the high school teachers met at the elementary school due to construction (no

power in the building). Mr. Bandy gave an overview of Screencastify and how he can edit the morning
announcement broadcasts. There are several teachers that are wanting to begin using this program when
students have to give presentations.

Curriculum and Instruction
● Mr. Viola will begin the process for registering students for next year’s classes over the next month.

Assessment
● We will begin prepping for the SAT Suite of Assessments that will take place April 3rd.

Pretzel Positives
NBHS Pretzel 411

● The high school students will go to Malibu Jacks on Friday for their Q2 PBIS Incentive Party!

NBHS Student Shout Outs - First Semester HUGE Academic Accomplishments
● 129 Students Earned Get Out of Here Passes for Q2 - Zero Behavior Referrals, Zero Unexcused Absences,

and Honor Roll or High Honor Roll!
● 118 Students Earned a Semester Exam Exemption Coupon for their performance on last spring’s SAT Suite of

Assessments!
● 126 Students Earned a Semester Exam Exemption Coupon for meeting in BOTH Math and Reading on the

Winter MAP Assessment!
● 161 Students Earned a Semester Exam Exemption Coupon for Q2 Prestigious Pretzel - Zero Behavior

Referrals, Zero Unexcused Absences, and maintained a C Average or Higher!
NBHS Staff Shout Outs

● Ms. Magrath and Ms. Johnson took the Jazz Band and Choir to the symphony on Jan 12. The students really
enjoyed the experience!

● Mr. Bandy’s Public Speaking class now has an Instagram Account - @thesaltyside16 be sure to check it out!

Recommendations:

Early Graduation Applicant

Tabatha Weidhuner, Long Term Substitute Teacher for HS Math


